
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ;Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org);  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

SPELLING TEST:  

                    No spelling test this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: The Queen of Hearts and various tongue twisters! 

 

 

Peter Piper Picked a Peck of Pickled Peppers; A 

Peck of Pickled Peppers Peter Piper picked.       

If Peter Piper Picked a peck of pickled peppers, 

Where’s the peck of pickled peppers Peter 

Piper Picked? 

May 20rd – May 23rd: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• May 20th -22nd: Book 

Exchange (see flier 

from Mrs. White for 

details!) 

 

• May 20th -23rd: Camp 

Learned-A-Lot (see 

details below and 

from your child’s 

teacher!) 

 

• May 23rd (Thursday): 

Last day with 

students – this will 

be a half day! 
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Camp Learned-A-Lot: 

Students may wear TCA approved denim on Wednesday, 

May 22nd, and Thursday, May 23rd.  They are also 

encouraged to wear their class t-shirts on Thursday.  

Please be sure to see details from your child’s teacher as 

each class does “Camp” a little differently! ☺ 
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